
Ref.  No.  OPBMS/2022-23/CIR/107            Classes:  V-VIII         September 08, 2022 
           

Dear Parents 

Greetings from team OPBMS! 

Kathak and aerobics classes will be conducted during zero period from the month of October 

2022. This will be a great opportunity for your ward to explore her potential in these fields of 

excellence.  If Your ward is interested to opt for any of these subjects kindly fill the consent 

on school mobile app latest by September 12, 2022. 

Warm regards 

Sd/- 

Sangeeta Sharma 

Principal        

 
 


